
 

 

 

TAXATION SLIPS – LUNCH SUPERVISION & DAYCARE  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The taxation slips for lunch and daycare will be available on Mozaik Parent Portal by the end of February 2021. 

In order to access the taxation slips for your child/ren, please visit https://portailparents.ca/. 

To retrieve your taxation slip, click on:  

1. Finance tile  
2. Tax slips  
3. Download the file that says Daycare service 
4. Print or save as PDF 
 

 
 
Important Note: 
The parent who has issued the payments, will receive the taxation slip in his/her Mozaik. 
 

In the event that you do not have access to the Mozaik Parent Portal, you may request a paper copy of your taxation 
slip. 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions via email at cfraga@emsb.qc.ca or by phone at (514)321-1146 

Regards, 

Clementina Fraga 


